
  
  
  
  
  
        

Important Information on Current Health and Wellbeing Service 

 

You may be aware for the last three years that Hungerhill have provided our young 

people with an Enhanced School Nursing Service working in partnership with 

Rotherham, Doncaster and Humber. This work has included: 

 

- providing our young people with access to a school nurse on a drop in and 

appointment basis where they are able to discuss any aspect of their health 

 

- corridor health promotion where young people are provided with up-to-date 

information on a number of health related topics eg, dental health, managing 

exam stress and behaviours which involves risks to health including alcohol 

and smoking. 

 

- An enhanced package of care for Young People who have long term 

conditions or are experiencing difficulty in accessing education.   

 

The work completed so far has allowed us to gather information which shows us the 

needs of our young people which includes the need to have access to support with 

their sexual health. 

 

This may include: 

 

- providing young people with the information required to make an informed 

choice 

 

- support for relationship issues including concerns/anxiety about sexual 

relationships and how to say no 

 

- identification of young people’s risks to their health including sexually 

transmitted infections and exploitation 

 

- provision of services which reduce the risk of an unplanned pregnancy and 

infection. 

 

Across Doncaster young people do have access to these kind of services, however, 

locally there is currently a gap with the need to travel to access services. 

 

To support and enable our young people to stay safe we are planning to provide a 

Health and Wellbeing plus service allowing them to access support, and information 

from qualified nurses within their local community. 



  
  
  
  
  
        

 

Parents/carers are invited to our next Parents Advisory Group meeting on Tuesday 

4 April, 6.00-7.00pm if they wish to hear the plans for the service provision. If you 

cannot make the meeting and wish to forward a question please contact the school. 


